
March 17, 2021 

Mayor and Members of Council 

City of Burlington 

Dear Mayor and Members of Council, 

SUBJECT: Rural High Speed Internet Project in Burlington (EICS-C-03-22) 

On behalf of the Burlington Agricultural and Rural Affairs Advisory Committee 
(BARAAC), I would like to thank Mayor Meed Ward, Councillor Angelo Bentivegna, our 
unanimous Council and staff for their efforts to waive Municipal Consent Permit fees 
related to Rural High Speed Internet projects. 

Thank you for recognizing how critical these infrastructure projects are for our rural 
economy and helping to provide fair and affordable access to educational, health and 
social services to our rural citizens during this pandemic and beyond. 

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Warren, Vice-Chair 
Burlington Agricultural and Rural Affairs 
Advisory Committee (BARAAC) 
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